

Thomas P. McNamara Mayor Office of the Mayor

September 16, 2019

Carl Cole P.O. Box 1132 Rockford, IL 61105

Dear Carl,

It is my pleasure to congratulate you not only on your many years of service to our community but also on the 40th Anniversary of Sounds of Good News Productions.

Your entire career has been a shining example of the importance of uplifting our youth through music and fine arts. You've had a positive impact on thousands of lives, using your immense gifts to help build the talents and imaginations of kids, teens and young adults. I believe our community's best asset is our people and you truly embody that statement through your commitment and dedication to our young people.

I am pleased to thank you for your service and I wish you much continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas P. McNamara
Mayor, City of Rockford